
The City of McKenzie is holding a public hearing 
on the Transportation Alternatives Program (TAP) 
grant to construct a sidewalk on South Main 
Street.

The hearing is Monday, December 9, 2019, 
6 p.m. at McKenzie City Hall in the Council Room. 

The public is encouraged to attend to learn 
about project.
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